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YEAR 4 VISIT: THE TIVERTON MUSEUM of MID DEVON LIFE
Wednesday 22nd March 2023

Dear parent/guardian,

The Year 4 pupils will be visiting the Tiverton Museum of Mid Devon Life on Wednesday 22nd March 2023 in order to have a day there studying the Romans and Roman life.
The children will need to come to school in the morning as per normal and will need to be wearing school uniform. The children will then walk to Tiverton museum and arrive there at approximately 9.45 am. They will then return to school at approximately 2.45 pm. The children will need to take a packed lunch and a morning snack for the day. School will provide a packed lunch for children eligible for Free School Meals (if you would prefer not to have a school packed lunch please email admin@twomoors.devon.sch.uk).  
Some of the Roman-themed activities at the museum will include:  

‘A Simulated Dig’: Pupils will have the chance to be an archaeologist and dig through the layers of time to uncover objects and evidence about people in the past.
‘A Study of Roman Home-life’: How did ordinary Romans live and how did that affect the Ancient Britons already living here? Pupils will try on some costumes and taste Roman toast!
‘A Study of the Road to Rome’: Pupils will get to look at the invasion as a Roman soldier and looking at trade and the building of Roman roads and towns.
‘A Study of a Roman School’: What was school like in Roman times? Pupils will earn a few Latin words and try writing on the wax tablets.

The visit will cost £3.60 per child. An invoice will be created in parentmail for payment. Please complete and return the attached SOE3 consent form by Tuesday 21st March.
Yours sincerely,
Caroline Buckley

Headteacher
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